ANNOUNCEMENT
About Price Setting Inquiry
The text of this announcement is approved by the commission of inquiry Pricing
On November 15, 2017 and published by decision 2
Article 27 of the RA Law "On Procurements" of

Pricing survey codes of   SAMC-PSIPP -17/17

              The client, "SURB ASTVATSAMAYR" MEDICAL CENTER (CJSC)
 (address: Yerevan, Artashisyan St., 46/1 Building), is announcing a price setting inquiry to be conducted in a single stage. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The participant chosen for the price inquiry will be offered to sign an agreement on purchase medical instruments and supplies (henceforward: agreement), according to the order stipulated.
Under Article 7 of the RA Law on Procurements, tenders can be submitted by all persons, regardless of being a foreign person, organization or stateless person.
The qualification criteria put forward before the participants and people who do not have the right to participate as well as the documents to be submitted for an evaluation of these criteria are prescribed in the invitation to this procedure.
The given participant is selected from among the participants whose applications have been evaluated as meeting the requirements of the invitation: the selection is made according to the principle of giving preference to the participant who has made the lowest price proposal.
For a printed variant of the quotation request invitation, it is necessary to apply to the client until 12:00 of the 7 th day, counting from the day of the publication of this announcement. The requests for a printed invitation should be addressed to the client in a written application. The client secures the submission of a printed invitation free of charge on the first working day immediately following the submission of such a requirement.
In case the client is required to give an electronic invitation, the client secures the giving of such an invitation during the working day following the day of the submission of the application.
Not getting any invitation does not restrict the right of the applicant to participate in this procedure.
Applications for participation in the quotation request should be submitted in the form of documents on 22 November  at 12:00 to the following address: No. , Artashisyan St., 46/1 Building, Yerevan, RA. Apart from Armenian, the tender announcements can also be submitted in English and Russian.
Any complaints about this procedure should be submitted to the Appeal Council of Procurements (address: No. 1 Melik-Adamian Street, Yerevan, RA). The appeal is carried out according to the order established in the tender invitation. For the submission of the appeal, an amount of 30,000 (thirty thousand) AMD should be paid: it is to be transferred to the treasury account number 900008000482 opened in the name of the Republic of Armenia Ministry of Finance and Economy.
For additional information concerning this announcement, you can apply to Grisha Melqumyan, Secretary of the Evaluation Committee.

Telephone: (010) 46- 17 - 40 
E-mail: sa.gnumner@mail.ru


Client: "SURB ASTVATSAMAYR" MEDICAL CENTER (CJSC)


